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1. INTRODUCTION 

 
1.1. The Namibian Air Traffic Controllers’ Association (NATCA) applied for the 

Financial Circumstances Fund (FCF). 
2. DISCUSSION 

 
2.1. The requested amount is $433.10 USD.  

2.2. This is a membership fee 2024-2025. 
 

2.3. The Namibian association was up for termination at conference 2024 in 
Singapore for the outstanding amount of $861.14 USD. The directors agreed 
to postpend the termination until the regional meeting. The Association 
requested to extend the deadline until January 1st, 2025, and was granted the 
extension by the Executive Board. The association was able to pay 50% of the 
outstanding amount and paid 406.23 USD. 

 
 

2.4  The reason:  
“We have formed a new Air Traffic Controllers Association executive 
committee, the outstanding amount was a communication oversight by the 
previous executive committee, some of whom are no longer employed as ATCs 
so there was a poor handover of our financial obligations towards IFATCA.” 

 
1. CONCLUSION 

 
1.1. The Namibian Air Traffic Controllers’ Association is requesting $406.23 USD in 

order to avoid a suspension. 
 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1. It is recommended to approve the requested amount of $406.23 USD to be 

paid from the FCF towards the balance 2024-2025.  
 
 

-=END=- 
 
 
 


